
 

 

The Teaching Academy of Public Universities will hold its annual conference in Veröld – House 
of Vigdís, on Friday, 21 November 2025, from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. The conference is intended 
for everyone concerned with university-level teaching, including instructors, students, and 
administrators.   

This year's conference hosts are members of the Teaching Academy from the School of Health 
Sciences at the University of Iceland.   

Participation is free of charge and open to all, but registration is required to estimate 
attendance. You can register here. Coffee and tea will be served during the conference, and light 
refreshments will be provided afterwards.   

The focus of the conference is:    

Artificial intelligence in learning and teaching in higher education.    

Please note, however, that all abstracts related to university teaching are welcome.   

Those interested in giving a presentation should send a 250–300-word abstract to 
kennsluakademia@hi.is, including the title, authors, and presenter of the talk. Presentations 
can cover both research on one's own teaching and/or a description of innovations, 
adaptations, or challenges in teaching and how the teacher approached the task. The 
conference will be held mostly in Icelandic. If an abstract is submitted in English, it is 
nonetheless expected that the presentation will be delivered in English.   

The deadline for submitting abstracts is 10th of October. Accepted abstracts will be 
published on the Teaching Academy's website after the conference. Further information can be 
found on the Academy's website.   
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